This is a Decision Paper.

TO:              Members of Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:         Richard Hughes, Ed.D., Superintendent

DATE:
         June 16, 2005

SUBJECT:    Title V Grant

Request: 

This is a request to allow Hardin County Schools to apply for the continuation of the Title V grant for the 2005-2006 school year

Discussion:

The monies from this grant, approximately  $34,422, will be used to promote promising, educational reform and school improvement programs within the district. Included in this grant is the partial salary for one teacher in the ExCEL program (Child Development Program) at John Hardin High School, and a police officer at Brown Street Alternative Center.  As mandated by the federal government, a portion of the monies will be allocated to non-public schools for materials. 

Recommendation:

I recommend the board approve that Hardin County Schools be allowed to apply for the Title V grant.

Recommend Motion:

I move to allow the Hardin County Schools to apply for the continuation of the Title V grant.

